
Welcome to 
Stonehaven Fetteresso  

17th November 2024 

office@fetteresso.org.uk               Scottish Charity Number SC011191 

The Sunday service starts at 10:45am and is followed by an invitation to 

join us for tea and coffee in the hall. All are welcome. 

Prayer requests for the prayer chain can be emailed to:  

prayer@fetteresso.org.uk 

As always all prayer requests will be treated confidentially. 

The Church Office is open weekdays 09:15-12:15  

Fetteresso Church, Bath Street, Stonehaven, AB39 2DH. 

            01569 767689                                                       Stonehaven Fetteresso Church 

           office@fetteresso.org.uk                                     www.fetteresso.org.uk 

If you require the services of a minister, our pastoral support worker Roseanne 

Shewan can be contacted on 07503 072679. 

...he called 

out,  

“Whoever 

has ears to 

hear, let them 

hear.” 

Luke 8 v 7 

mailto:prayer@fetteresso.org


November 
18th  Monday Under 3’s 10am 

  Place to Pray 1:15pm 

19th Tuesday Under 3’s 10am 

  Paint and Pray 10am 

  Focus 2pm 

20th Wednesday Community Café 10:30am – 2pm 

  Alpha 12:30pm 

  Ignite 7:30pm 

22nd Friday Under 3’s 10am 

  Through the Roof 1:15pm 

Dates for your Diary 



Sunday Services  

17th November Worship & 
Service Leader Rev. John Notman 

24th November Worship & 
Service Leader Rev. John Notman 

Donations for the foodbank can be left in the church or hall vestibules. 



Contact Us  

Pastoral Support Worker     Church Administrator  

Roseanne Shewan       Zoe Stott 

07503 072679        01569 767689 

roseanne.shewan@fetteresso.org.uk     office@fetteresso.org.uk 
 

Safeguarding Coordinators: safeguarding@fetteresso.org.uk 

Janice Boggon 07711 583317 

Kate Russon  07887 765013  

17th November 24th November 1st December  

Andrew Boggon Ian Davies James Dickinson Church 

Officer 
 

   

Joan MacDonald Anne Adams Jane Moody Welcome 

Team 
 

   

Kids talk Matt Sinar Sarah Houston Ian MacKenzie 

 

   

Mary Swinton Jean Webster Kathleen Smith Bible reader 

 

   

Joan Barfoot Sarah Dickinson Ruth McAllan Prayers for 

others 

    

David and Glo 

Potter 

Hugh Morrison Andy Lorimer Flowers 

 

   

Aileen Pyper    and 

team 

Joan MacDonald 

and team 

James Dickinson 

and team 

Tea / Coffee 

Fetteresso services are filmed and live streamed. Please be aware that the central 

first four rows may be in camera.  Photographs may only be taken by our Social 

Media Co-ordinator, for our media applications and church website. If you 

would prefer not to be included, please sit in one of the no camera zones.  



Nominating committee—Today 

The meeting to decide the nominating committee will take place after the 

service today. Please feel free to get a drink from the hall after the service, 

and return to the sanctuary. 

If there are 13 or fewer names, no vote will be required. If however, there 

are 14 or more names a secret ballot will take place to choose 13 people to 

form the nominating committee. 

Anyone on the voting register is able to vote.  

More information will be provided on the process if a vote is needed during 

this meeting. 

Welcome to 
Stonehaven Fetteresso  

Extra information 17th November 2024 

Christmas Cards– Help needed 
 

The Christmas Cards should  arrive by Wednesday 20th 

November.  The office however, will likely be closed the following week due 

to a bereavement, and so I am looking for any helpers to fold Christmas 

cards to get in touch as soon as possible.  

Christmas cards will be ready for delivery on either the 1st or 8th December 

so please keep an eye out in the hall vestibule for the street named 

envelopes, during these dates! 

office@fetteresso.org.uk               Scottish Charity Number SC011191 



Heating update 

The new heating system in the church sanctuary is now working. It 

was commissioned before the Remembrance Service last week and 

worked well on the day. There is still some finishing off work to do but 

that won't affect the heating function. The pipe work will require to be 

boxed in and we will finish off by shampooing the carpet. 

It had been intended that the change over from the boilers to the new 

heating would be seamless. Unfortunately there was a problem 

between the installers and the manufacturers which 

extended the change over period by a couple of weeks. 

We apologise that the system was not available for one 

Sunday and was blowing cold air in parts of the 

sanctuary the next one.  

Office Closure 

The church office will be closed soon for up to 1 week. If you have any 

urgent matters please bring them to the office as soon as possible. The 

closure is likely to be the week commencing 25th November but this will be 

confirmed as soon as possible. 


